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HB 3932 is providing a low cost solution for Oregon’s impacted waterways simply by 

allowing beavers to do what they do on our public lands. Beaver dams help to 

regulate and correct damaged stream beds, eventually providing renewed riparian 

growth and a thriving ecosystem along that waterway, a benefit for many other native 

animals. The bill is not impacting beaver trapping on private lands and allows for 

trapping as needed for beaver populations that impact or damage private land from 

public land waterways. I ask for your support to pass this bill and to allow our beaver 

population to help rebuild Oregon’s high desert waterways. 


